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            14th March 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Easter Service 
 
Easter service this year will be held at St. Boniface church on Thursday 30th March at 11.00am.   
 
All the children will be taking part in the service with each class telling part of the Easter story. We would 
like to extend a warm welcome to you all should you wish to attend the service on 30th March. 
 
Please can I ask that all children are wearing correct school uniform on that day.  Any classes who usually 
have PE will need to, for this day only, bring their PE kit in a bag to change into. This will only affect the 
afternoon sessions as we will be walking to and from church in the morning as well as leading worship. 
 
If you are happy and able to support with the walking to and from church, please can you let the school 
office know so that appropriate adult to pupil ratios for walking can be met. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the service. 
 
Best wishes 
 

 
 
 

Nic Badger 
 
Principal of Bunbury Aldersey CE Primary School 
EHT for Rural Church Schools Academy Trust 
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